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DATE: July 24, 1996 
TO: AU Interested Persons in the Electric Industry 8~e 
FROM: Robert V. Elias, Chief of Eleclric & Gas, Division of Le0 al Services 
RE: City of Tallahassee Need Detenninadon 

Via Facsimile 

The sWf of tbe Florida Public Service Commission will meet witb representatives 
from the City of Tallahassee at the following time and place: 

10:30 a.m., Friday, August 2, 1996 
Beuy Easley Conference Center, Room 152 
4075 Esplanade Way 
Tallahassee, Florida 

The purpose of this meeting is to allow the City of Tallahassee to present to the staff an 
overview of its plans fo.r the City's next proposed generating unit. While all iruerested 
persons are invited to attend, this meeting is DOl an open forum. Questions or prese01a1ions 
from inlaalcd persons are not contemplated. 
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